Town of Genoa Comprehensive Plan Committee
Meeting Notes
Genoa Town Hall, Genoa N.Y.

May, 23, 2011

Present: Maria Bachich, David Stillwell, John Berry, Anto Parseghian, Dan Thayer, Susan Tosto, Barbra

Patchen, Ken Patchen, Dave Baildon
A.1 Reviewed outstanding questions from Jeanie

1 Q. When did the Comprehensive Planning Process begin?
A. Genoa Town Board initiated discussion on February 11, 2008, and asked for volunteers,
a Public meeting was held on June 25, 2008 to discuss the planning process. Meeting
minutes posted on the Town’s website from 2/11/08 and 6/25/08 can provide more
detail if needed.

2. Maria B. to copy hamlet information for Susan T. to scan and send out (post meeting

note Susan sent out an email with hamlet information on 5/27/11)
A.2 Schedule timeline, David S. reports:
1. Jeanie is in progress with the history portion of the plan.

2. The survey is the next milestone to be completed. This needs to be advertised, the Genoa
Tribune was discussed as a good resource the deadline is early June. Discussion ensued about
the best way to distribute to households, more discussion needed to develop a distribution

strategy.

A.3 Committee worked through survey line by line see attached marked up survey.

The next meeting to be June 13 th.

Respectfully submitted, Dave Baildon



